
Please	help	FAPS	raise	money	for	Ashurst Primary	
with	Bags	of	Support!

Bags	of	Support	are	passionate	
about	supporting	the	local	
community	and	doing	what	
they	can	to	save	and	improve	
the	environment.

By	collecting	and	recycling	
unwanted	clothes,	shoes	and	
bedding	your	charity	could	be	
earning	money	and	helping	to	
reduce	waste	destined	for	
landfill.	

And	with	1.2	million	tonnes of	
household	textile	waste	going	
to	landfill	each	year,	what	
better	way	to	inspire	and	
encourage	our	children	to	lead	
the	way	and	reduce	our	global	
footprint.

A	large	plastic	bag	has	been	sent	home	via	pupil	post	and	here’s	what	
we	need	you	to	do:
1. Fill	the	bag	with	the	following	– all	need	to	be	good	quality	and	re-

useable	
v Clothes
v Shoes
v Bedding
v Belts
v Handbags
v Soft	toys

2. Then	please	return	to	the	Garnett’s	garage	(house	opposite	
school)	at	any	point	from	next	Wednesday	27	to	Friday	29	Sept	
(before	10am	as	the	collection	will	be	made	shortly	after).	

Every	kilo	donated	raises	50p	and	it	all	really	adds	up!	So	please	fill	up	
as	many	bags	as	you	can	(you	can	use	everyday	black	bin	bags).	
For	more	information	about	‘Bags	of	Support’	and	all	of	the	fantastic	
work	they	do	please	visit	www.bagsofsupport.co.uk

If	you	aren’t	able	to	donate,	please	can	you	hand	back	the	bag	for	the	charity	to	re-use


